Jones, Nadine (Licensing)

From:

Sent: 21 October 2014 15:33

To: Licensing

Subject: Use of the Octagon,Cattle Market,St Ives as a bar/cafe.

As residents of St Ives for 52 years we strongly object to the application for the granting of a drinks licence for the
above proposal on the following grounds:

The site, completely surrounded by a large public carpark and bus station would result in disorderly behaviour and an
increase in crime within this area.

The late closing time, especially 7 days a week, would result in an unacceptable public nuisance to the nearby
residental properties.

Bettie and David Heading
2 Park Road,

St lves

PE27 5JR
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